RE: BRHS, SRHS, HHS, KVHS, and RHS Closed Tuesday

Between March 22 and March 27, COVID-19 vaccination clinics will be held for 4,500 high school staff
across the province. Schools will be closed to students on the days that local clinics are being held to allow
for school staff to be vaccinated and to plan for the full return of high school students to schools where a
blended learning environment existed.

This letter is to inform you that the following schools will be closed Tuesday, March 23, to allow staff at
your child’s school to participate in a high school prioritized clinic in your region.

Please note; Because we are a combination school comprised of grades 6-12, All Middle School and All
High School Students will NOT be in attendance at BRHS

Schools closed Tuesday are:

e Belleisle Regional High School
e Sussex Regional High School
¢ Hampton High School
e Kennebecasis Valley High School
e Rothesay High School
This is an evolving situation and we thank you for your patience and understanding. By adding this layer

of protection to the “Return to School” plan, we further minimize the risks of transmitting the virus when
all students are back for the rest of the 2020-21 school year on April 12.

We will continue to update you as more information becomes available and we appreciate your
cooperation this year.



